TRUMAN C. EDMINSTER, Il
1126 Banks Street
Houston, Texas 77006

May 31, 2023

Ms. Margaret Wallace-Brown, Director
Planning and Development Department
City of Houston

611 Walker, 6t Floor

Houston, Texas 77002

Re.: Endorsement Letter

Livable Places
Amendments to Chapter 42

Dear Margaret

| appreciate the hard work that the committee and staff have done over the last three years. You have
accomplished a herculean feat!

So many of the amendments have been a long time coming. Some have been needed since | was on the
Planning Commission. It's a shame these amendments could not have been implemented sooner.

Please register my unequivocal endorsement of these amendments, and my hopes for a speedy
approval for the benefit of all the citizens of Houston.

Sincerely,

Truman C. Edminster, I



